
From: Delaney, Sandra
Subject: CANCELLED - Meeting Announcement - SCDDSN September 19, 2019 Commission Meeting / Spinal Cord Injury

Awareness Month / FY 2020-2021 Budget Request
Date: Tuesday, September 17, 2019 10:14:10 AM

The regular scheduled September 19, 2019 Commission Meeting has
been cancelled, however, please join us to

1.     observe Spinal Cord Injury Awareness Month (please see the
below details)

2.     discuss the current SCDDSN FY 2020-2021 Budget Request with
an opportunity for public input.

 

Please join us for a panel discussion led by spinal cord injury survivors:

Life after Spinal Cord Injury:  Inspirational Stories of Resilience

Date:  September 19, 2019

Time:  10:00-11:00 am

Where:  DDSN Room 251

DDSN will also host an art gallery displaying water color paintings by Mr. John Davies, spinal cord
injury survivor.  Mr. Davies’ work will be available for purchase.

Light refreshments will be served
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